
 
 
 
 
The Power of Education Foundation is holding its Chopped GR Fundraiser again this year and 
our committee is seeking auction items for the event. Our team is working hard to raise 
awareness and funds to continue provide quality education, health care and nutrition to 235 
vulnerable children at our school in Port-Au-Prince, Haiti.  
 
Fifty percent of children in Haiti never step foot in a school. Since 2010, The Power of Education 
Foundation has given hundreds of students the opportunity to go to school, learn in a safe, 
caring environment and build the foundation for a better life. 
 
On October 10th, 2024, our team is hosting the fourth annual Chopped GR Challenge Fundraiser 
at GLC Live @ 20 Monroe to raise funds to support student scholarships, expand programming 
and support the special needs of our students. This event holds 350 people and sells out every 
year! In order to make the event a true success, we would like to ask for your help.  
 
As a Grand Rapids based non-profit, we know many in our local community believe in 
supporting education and efforts to make sure every child has the opportunity to learn. Would 
you be willing to donate a gift certificate, item, service or experience to our auction? For your 
generosity, your business will be recognized in our event materials, slide show, auction tables 
and online bidding platform. You will also receive a donation letter for tax purposes. 
 
The Power of Education Foundation would also love to have you at the event! Tickets go on sale 
in August and can be found at www.choppedgr.com. Attached is also a donation form for you 
to review.  
 
We would be happy to provide you with more information about our organization, event or 
how you can support our work. Please don’t hesitate to contact Katrina at 
katrinacole@guildmortgage.net for auction item or event questions or Sue at 
sue@powerofeducationfoundation.org for more information about our organization. You can 
also visit our website at www.powerofeducationfoundation.org to learn more about the work 
we do in Haiti. 
 
Thank you for your consideration and hope to talk soon. 
 
Gratefully, 
The ChoppedGR Fundraiser Auction Committee  
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